
In accordance with Education Law 3012-c(10)(c) the Jasper-Troupsburg Central School District 
will make available to Parents or Legal Guardians your child’s current Teacher’s Final Rating 
and Composite Effectiveness score beginning October 18, 2013. You must make this request to 
the Building Principal and will be required to come to the school for a brief meeting. Scores for 
principals may be made with the Superintendent and will require a scheduled meeting after a 
request has been made.  


